
From: James Brey - D4
To: Mike Howe
Cc: Nick Reimer; Greg Minikel; Amber Noworatzky
Subject: Item For The September Public Safety Committee Meeting
Date: Monday, August 26, 2019 2:58:24 PM

Hello Alderman Howe,

I received a request from one of my constituents to potentially make the intersection at South
18th and Wollmer Street a controlled intersection.  Could you please place this on the
September 9th Public Safety Committee agenda.

Chief Reimer and Greg, I copied both of you to get the accident information for this corner.

If anyone has any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks!

Jim Brey
Alderman-Fourth District
City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council
Phone:   920-682-9713
Email:     jbrey@manitowoc.org

This message is intended for the use of the person or organization to whom it is addressed. It
may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from
disclosure by law. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering
this message to the intended recipient, any copying, distribution, or use of this message or the
information that it contains is not authorized and may be prohibited by law.
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